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SOCIAL STUDIES NEWS

we will continue learning about the key individuals and groups

whose beliefs and ideals influenced the Revolutionary Movement. 

Homework will be given this week on Tuesday and Thursday. Please

make sure your child completes and returns it. A test will be given

this Friday on Key Individuals & Groups of the American Revolution. 

~TW

Hello Parents/Guardians,

Our 2nd 9 Wks of school have

begun. Please remind your child

to follow and obey our class and 

school rules and to be scholarly

by doing their best work, in 

school and at home, daily. 

We’re excited to announce The

book fair begins on Wednesday, 

october 24, at our school. look 

for more information to come 

home about this. Also, Pto is

Thursday, october 25, from

5:30~7:00. We look forward to 

seeing you there.

~4th grade teachers

ELA News

We will be working on unit 2 

week 3 in Reading Wonders this 

week. Please sign and return the 

envelope portion of your child’s 

report card. I really enjoyed 

conferencing with you all in the 

last couple of weeks. Continue 

reading with your child and 

encouraging them to complete 

their homework. 

Thanks for all of 

your support, 

~Mrs. Allen J 

MATH NEWS

Hello parents! 

This week in math we are 

beginning long division. Please 

continue to practice basic 

multiplication and division facts 

with your child. A test will be given 

Monday and it is based on the study 

guide that was given last week. If 

you are interested in learning 

about math resources that your 

child can use at home, please let 

me know. 

Thank you for all that you do!

~mrs.cooks

SCIENCE NEWS

This week in science, we are going to 

focus on the reasons why day and night 

and the seasons occur. Students will 

have homework on Wednesday over the 

cycles and patterns in outer space. The 

students will have a quiz on Friday 

on day and night and seasons. 

Thank you for your support.

~ms. brown


